
 Birthdays: 

We would like to wish Oscar a Happy Birthday for December.  

Noah, Ela and Heath have a birthday coming up in January.  

This month we have also said goodbye to Reva who has gone to a 
new nursery. We wish her all the best. 

 

 

 
Themes: 

Our most recent topic has been Christmas. We have been 
enjoying making different Christmas crafts as well as taking part 
in some glittery Christmas activities.  We hope that you all love 
the crafts your children have made. Unfortunately we weren’t 
able to take part in our Christmas performance like we had 
planned due to covid. However the children have practiced these 
so well. 

In January we are going to be moving on to look at animals. We 
will discuss different types of animals and have activities on 
these animals.  The children seem to be really interested in 
animals at the moment so we hope they love this. 

 

Dates to remember: 

• We will be shutting early 
Christmas Eve and New 
Year’s Eve early at 4 o’clock. 

• Start of term is the 4th 
January 2022 

Reminders: 

• Please can we remember that 
we don’t open until 8am. We 
are not insured until 8am so 
can’t let your children in any 
earlier than that.  

• Please may you bring your 
children in with appropriate 
clothing for the weather and 
that these are all labelled so 
things don’t get lost.  

• Covid cases are still really 
high at the moment. We are 
doing everything we can to 
keep your children safe, 
including extra sterilising 
and increased washing of 
hands. Could I please remind 
you to watch out for 
symptoms of covid 
(continuous dry cough, 
temperature above 37.8 and 
a loss of taste or smell) If 
your child has one of these 
symptoms they will need to 
go for a PCR test. If your 
child displays these 
symptoms at nursery we will 
send your child home for a 
PCR test. We understand 
how frustrating this is, 
however we are doing our 
best to keep everyone safe. 

Please don’t hesitate to get in contact with us if you have any 
questions, worries or concerns. We will be happy to help. Thank you 
so much for your continued support throughout the year. We wish 
everyone and their families a Merry Christmas and a Happy new 

year!  


